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Petawawa, ON – The Significant Weather Event impacting travel and services in the 

Town of Petawawa has ended. We thank all residents for their patience and 

cooperation during this weather-related event. The standard timeline for road and 

sidewalk winter maintenance has recommenced. 

Winter parking restrictions have also returned to normal and are as follows: 

• No on-street parking from 1:00 a.m. to 7:00 a.m.; 

• No on-street parking when accumulated snowfall exceeds or is expected to 

exceed 5 cm; and 

• No on-street parking during any snow removal or clearing operations. 
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For further information, contact: 

Teddy Suckow, Manager of Public Works 

Phone: 613-687-5536 ext. 2301 

Email: tsuckow@petawawa.ca  
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